
 

6 August 2018 

New Energy Solar Security Purchase Plan closes Friday 10 August 

 

The New Energy Solar (NEW) Security Purchase Plan (SPP) is currently open and copies of 

the SPP booklet have been distributed.  

The SPP offers Eligible Securityholders the opportunity to acquire up to $15,000 of Stapled 

Securities in NEW without incurring any brokerage or other transactions costs. 

Participants will need to have their payment received by 5:00PM (SYDNEY TIME) FRIDAY 

10 AUGUST 2018.  

For more information on the SPP including the full terms and conditions of the offer, pricing 

and methods of payment, please refer to the SPP booklet or visit 

www.newenergysolar.com.au/offer.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Registry from 8.30am to 5.00pm (Sydney time) 

Monday to Friday on 1300 420 709 (callers within Australia) or +61 1300 420 709 (callers 

outside Australia) or consult your financial or other professional adviser. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: 

This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy securities in 

the United States, or in any other jurisdiction in which such an offer would be illegal. The securities 

referred to herein have not been and will not be registered under the United States Securities Act 

1933 (US Securities Act), or under the securities laws of any state or other jurisdiction of the United 

States and may not be offered or sold, directly or indirectly, within the United States, unless the 

securities have been registered under the US Securities Act or an exemption from the registration 

requirements of US Securities Act is available. 

http://www.newenergysolar.com.au/offer

